

Katy Taylor < ktaylor@cityoffoley.org>

Re: Small Pump House

1 message

Michael Thompson <mthompson@cityoffoley.org>
To: napamn1@yahoo.com, Katy Taylor <ktaylor@cityoffoley.org>
Cc: Wayne <wtrawick@trawickb.com>

Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 2:05 PM

Hi Bill,

I will place your request on the next council meeting.

Wayne,

Bill is with NAPA and they are interested in using a small structure located on city property. You may recall that on the south side of NAPA is a public parking lot owned by the city. Along the northern edge of that lot and against the NAPA building is a small structure that was previously used by Riviera Utilities, but no longer is. NAPA is interested in renting it just as a storage area for their business.

Katy,

Please place Bill's email request along with the overhead view of the property which is attached. Should council approve the request I will reach out to Casey to get a small lease put together.

regards, Mike

On Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 1:44 PM <napamn1@yahoo.com> wrote: | Mr Thompson,

My name is Bill Jenkins and I own the NAPA Store at 203 South McKenzie Street in Foley. We would love to use the old pump house for storage at our store. We would be willing to pay \$100.00 per month as long as we lease the property. We will keep the grounds clean around the building as well. Please let us know if that is acceptable. Thank you so much.

Regards,

Bill Jenkins AUTOWORX Foley and Gulf Shores AL 678-410-8276



NAPArequest.png 107K

